
 

 
 

      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
February 24, 2015 
 
Joint Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on  
Transportation and Economic Development 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
Dear Co-Chairs Sen. Betsy Johnson and Rep. David Gomberg: 
 
Multifamily NW is committed to promoting affordable housing and supports 
smart strategies to further incentivize the development of affordable housing. 
Our members represent over 25,000 units of affordable housing across Oregon 
and over 150,000 units of all housing types across Oregon and SW 
Washington. 
 
Multifamily NW supports SB 5513 funding the Housing and Community 
Services Department. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Deborah Imse 
Executive Director 


